
From: Aileen Cotter
To: House Education
Subject: Objection to HB 60/ SB 80
Date: Sunday, April 4, 2021 1:22:23 PM

I object to these bills which are virtually the same bill! It is a violation of privacy to have mental health professional
in our schools! Their agenda is not for our best interest or our children’s!

Ella Cottet

Sent from my iPhone
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From: Rainbow Chaser
To: House Education
Subject: Opposition Testimony to HB25, HB60 and SB80 PLEASE PLACE WITH THE DOCUMENTS IN THE WRITTEN

RECORD
Date: Monday, April 12, 2021 7:54:56 AM

I am writing to request you reject HB 25, HB 60, and SB80. Alaskans don’t want their schools to become
institutions of indoctrination; we want them to be a place where children learn reading, writing, mathematics, and
traditional academic subjects.
Please table these discussions on these bills and reject these three pieces of legislation.
Sincerely,
James Squyres
Rural Deltana
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